
Litigation  expected  over
‘values’ license plate
By Sean Whaley, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON CITY — Nevada residents may soon be able to proclaim
their support for the right to life for unborn children by
requesting a special license plate from the Department of
Motor Vehicles.

The Nevada “Values Life” vanity license plate was approved
last month by a panel of lawmakers serving as the Commission
on Special License Plates. The vote was 3-1 to approve the
plate with the lone Democrat, Assemblyman Richard Carrillo,
opposed.

The  plate  could  be  subject  to  litigation,  however,  from
Planned Parenthood, the panel was told by its legal counsel.
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